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Next Week’s Meeting

District Governor 6710
W. Dale Leatherman
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District Governor Dale Leatherman is a member of the Rotary Club of Hopkinsville.  He began his Rotary service in District 3150 (Arkansas) where he served in multiple capacities, including twice serving as Club President.  Dale grew up in Ohio, but regularly visited relatives in Kentucky.  He holds a bachelor’s degree from the Ohio State University, MBA from Western Michigan University, and a Doctor of Education (Ed.D.) from Southern Baptist Theological Seminary in Louisville.  He spent his early career in the corporate sector with various communication companies.  He also led international teams based in Asia Pacific and China.  In 2006, he transitioned into Higher Education, where he has now served at four different colleges and universities.  He is married to his wife of 35 years, Joanna.  Together, they have two children, a son working in Clarksville, TN and a daughter coaching and teaching in West Palm Beach, Florida.  Dale is committed to lifelong learning and continuous improvement.  He is passionate about International Service, Community Engagement, and Leadership Development.


Rotary Social Event

There will be a Rotary social event with “Queen of Heart’s” drawing and make-up meeting on October 10, 2024 at Miguel’s.  The time will be from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. with the drawing at 7:00 p.m.


Opening Exercise and Greeter Oct. 9

Opening exercise will be Dudley Ellis
Greeter will be Mary Ellen Saks

Raffle

Thanks to fellow Rotarian Barry Holder, Sr. for donating this week’s raffle item. 

Rotary Board Action

The board has approved new member Michelle Early contingent upon no negative response after publication in the newsletter. 


ROTARY DUES REMINDER 

Just a reminder that if you haven’t paid the Rotary Dues from 7/1/24 to 12/31/24 please do so as soon as possible.  The board is working on the New Year’s budget and there are comments that our club has to pay.  Thanks for everyone attention to this matter.  

Thanks to this week’s speaker Erica Hancock for speaking to our club.
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RYLA picture from this past weekend in Western KY we had two students to attend from our club.
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